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Happy Thanksgiving, y’all!  I can’t wait to sit down at the table with family and 
friends and truly celebrate all that God has done this year!  What a year it has been! 
 

One of the most blessed things that has 
happened for us is the successful launch of 
The Keepers of Christian World Missions.*  
(Info about joining in column to right.)  After 
trying for several years to find a way to 
involve others in our on-going outreach in 
the local community, and in fund-raising 
efforts for our international partners, the 

Lord led us to gather a group of friends to “keep” us on track.   
 
Men and women alike have become Keepers.  We cook and 
clean, create and decorate, build, serve, and even spend a 
little time laughing and dancing.  This is a group of true 
friends with amazing servant hearts.  Family, really, and so 

I’ll be 
thanking 
God for 
them when 
we sit down at the table on 
Thanksgiving Day. 
 

God has continually amazed us with the partners and colleagues He has brought to 
us.  Across the globe, they are universally among the most stellar of leaders, young 
and old.  A few years ago, I breathed a prayer that it might be time for me to start 

mentoring young people in ministry, and lo and 
behold, God has done it!  Beginning with Brittany 
and Tiffany, who have both moved on to other 
pursuits, we have been 
amazed at the sweet, 
humble spirits these 
fantastic young adults 
possess, even as they 
excel in everything they 

put their hands to.  I will certainly be thanking God for 
Maggie, Leah, Blake, and Sarah, along with all the amazing 
young people they lead during the week.  Y’all bless me! 

PRAYER NOTES & MINISTRY 

OPPORTUNITIES: 
 

WEEKLY LOCAL MINISTRIES: 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

Friday, 6:30 am 

 

Youth Community Explosion (YCE) 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 

WINTER SESSION:  Jan  

 

 

 

FUND RAISING EVENTS: 

DEC 3-20, Tues-Sat 10-6, Sun 1-6 

The Village at Christmas Tree Lane; 

Display of Starkville’s largest miniature 

Christmas Village, and a variety of 

Christmas Trees; $4/child; $5/adult  

Groups 15 or more by appointment only;  

1 free adult ticket/5 children (8 and under) 
 

 

 

PRAYER & PRAISE NOTES: 

 

Cecil & Julie Williamson are both 

recovering well.  He is still working to 

regain dexterity and strength in his arm. 

Julie’s scar is healing slowly, but surely. 

 

*Join The Keepers of CWM:   
To sign up to be a keeper, either email 

LeeAnn@ChristianWorldMissions.org or 

send her a message on Facebook 
 
 

The Storehouse at Christian World 

Missions  

The Big Room is now complete and 

available for rental!  For weddings, 

receptions, conferences, retreats, reunions, 

or parties.  All proceeds will help to 

support the ministry partners of CWM. 

Call our office at 662-324-0390 or Lori at 

816-809-0807 to reserve your date! 
 

 

See our website for event details: 
http://www.christianworldmissions.org/news-

and-events/ministry-eventsmissions/ 
 

 

To schedule a ministry event, order resources or 

join us on a mission trip: 

 

 

Contact: 

leeann@christianworldmissions.org 
lori@christianworldmissions.org 

info@christianworldmissions.org 

 

P.O. Box 985, Starkville, MS  39760
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